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Experienced Business Lawyer Opens New Law Firm in Midtown Mobile – Attorney Brian 
Thomas Pugh recently moved from a Counsel position with large national law firm on April 30th 
to open THE PUGH FIRM, LLC on May 1st. The firm’s office is located in midtown at 1325 
Dauphin Street. Brian graduated from the University of South Alabama and the University of 
Alabama School of Law and has been practicing law in Alabama with offices in Mobile for more 
than 24 years. He has been in private practice with well-respected firms and also served as 
Corporate Counsel for two corporations founded in Mobile with national customers. He enjoys 
providing legal services and legal advice to local businesses. His practice areas include 
mediations, business transactions, contract drafting and editing, business litigation, commercial 
real estate and probate matters. He can be contacted at bpugh@thepughfirm.com or            
251-422-2028.    
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